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Dear Sir or Madam

I have perused the report of the Advisory Mission and the Response.

I do not understand why HMGovernment chooses to ignore the very clear message coming from Independent
Specialist Examiners, UNESCO, previous Transport Secretaries and various Courts - that it hasn’t got this right
yet.

I understand the usual need to balance transport infrastructure plans against cost and side-effects
BUT
this is surely an example of where there is really no sensible alternative to doing the best you can, Stonehenge
being a site of national and international importance. Much of the current plan can be built on.

Please just bite the bullet and move rapidly to a plan clearly acceptable to all interested parties and then get on
with it.

Best wishes
Yours sincerely

Paul Revell
Stafford UK




